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Subject: North west rail link

To whom it may concern,

I would like to register my concerns about the proposed North West Rail link. 

While I certainly see the benefit to western Sydney in proceeding with the line, the disruption that will 
occur for existing lines, for example, Beecroft and Cheltenham is unacceptable. Disrupting what is 
now a seamless journey into the city and forcing all passengers to change trains cannot be seen as 
an adequate solution. 

Based on this element of the proposal, I strongly oppose the new changes, and would like to see the 
plans revised. 

Similarly, having experienced the changes to the North Shore line and personally experiencing 
dozens of 15 minute delays at Epping as a result of timetable misalignment, I can already see that 
this solution will worsen my experience with CityRail and certainly force many commuters, including 
myself, to reconsider their transport options. 

I urge you to consider longstanding CityRail commuters from existing northern line stations and the 
way that these plans will negatively affect us. 

Regards, 
Georgie Harvey 
Beecroft


